
SPECIFIC RECOMMENTATION OF THE DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER, TIRUVANNAMALAI

DIVISION, TI RUVAN NAMALAI.

An Area of 0.42 ha of forest land in Patrakkadu Reserved Forest (0.2428 Hec) and

Veerappanur Reserved Forest (0.1728 ) of Tiruvannamalai Forest Division has been proposed

for Construction of Retaining Wall in Polur - Jamunamarathur - Alangayam - Vaniyambadi Road

Km 33/2 to 36/10 (SH215) of Jamunamarathur Range in Tiruvannamalai Forest Division by the

Divisional Engineer Highways Construction and Maintanance, Tiruvannamalai Division of

Tiruvannamalai District. This Construction of Retaining Wall is essential to ensure the safety

and stability of the highways and there will not be anyfelling of tress in the proposed area and

hence this proposal may be recommended on public intere

icer,
Tiruvannamalai Division,

Tiruvannamalai.
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